
 

 

  27th February, 2024 

 

  To, 

Online Surveillance Department 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400 001. 

Scrip Code: 539523 

 

 

Kind Attn.: Ms. Uma Nikumbh, Assistant Manager  

 

Sub: Clarification with respect to increase in the volume of security                             

across the exchange. 

 

This is with reference to your email dated 27th February, 2024 bearing ref. no. 
L/SURV/ONL/PV/KA/ 2023-2024 / 617 seeking clarification on significant increase in the 

volume of the Company’s security across the exchange. 

 

We would like to inform you that the Company is in compliance with the provisions of the 

SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended 

(“Listing Regulations”) and has been promptly intimating the Stock Exchanges regarding all 

events/ information which may have a bearing on the operation/ performance of the Company. 

There is no undisclosed price sensitive information which needs to be informed to the exchange 

at this point of time. 

 

Further, we would like to assure you that Company will, as required under the Listing 

Regulations continue to promptly intimate the stock exchanges of all material events / 

information / actions. 

 

Request you to kindly take the same on record. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

For Alkem Laboratories Limited 

 

 

 

 

Manish Narang 

President - Legal, Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
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